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Reference: Response to Request for Information P2-CA-NLH-146

Please provide a list of events on the Island Interconnected System that Hydro would consider

to be an extreme event in accordance with TPL-001-4.

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro (“Hydro”) has not performed a review of its transmission
system in accordance with TPL-001-4 and therefore does not have a listing of extreme events.
Such a review would require a comprehensive network study that Hydro would perform if it
were seeking full compliance with Northeast Power Coordinating Council (“NPCC”) standards.

Hydro is not seeking full compliance with NPCC standards at this time.



